CEPP Meeting #29 Monday, February 19, 2001

Present: Adam Abramowitz, Sandy Baum, Sue Bender, John Brueggeman, Sara Crosier, Pet Fehling, Pat Oles, Lary Opitz, David Peterson

- 1. John Brueggeman reported that he had received an email message from Ray Giguere advocating including only next year's incoming first year students in the new curriculum. At Ray's request, he did not share the email message with the committee.
- 2. Members of the committee reported that the biology department advocated including as many classes as possible in the new curriculum.
- 3. Sue Bender discussed the idea of bringing an implementation proposal to the faculty meeting with John Berman. He is concerned about limiting the amount of time devoted to discussion of this issue.
- 4. CFG will meet 2/20/01 to determine the appropriate procedure for setting an implementation plan.
- 5. Sandy will represent CEPP at the Academic Affairs meeting of the Trustees on Feb. 22.
- 6. We discussed the best way to proceed with developing an implementation plan for the new curriculum. We intend to start an email conversation on the issue in advance of asking for a vote on our proposal at the March faculty meeting.
- 7. We discussed the role of data and what data would be useful in discussions of the implementation plan.
- 8. The committee decided it would probably be useful to have Chuck Joseph (or John Berman) and Ann Henderson (or Jon Ramsey) meet with the Foreign Languages Department to discuss implementation issues. Our goal is to ease anxiety among department members.

Respectfully submitted, Sandy Baum